
 
 

 
 

 

 

1. Status Update 

 A range of chemicals are registered for use pre-harvest on specific commodities only.  

 Market Maximum Residue Limits (MRL) vary by country for these chemicals. 

 The GRDC has updated a prior version of a Fact Sheet on pre-harvest herbicide use outlining recent 

changes to chemicals approved for this use.  

 GTA encourages all industry stakeholders to forward this update to all your industry  contacts including 

growers in order to increase awareness and ensure continued compliance with legal and market 

requirements. 

 Thanks to GRDC for updating this important document/message for industry.  

 

2. Further Details  

 Visit the GRDC website to obtain a copy of the Fact Sheet  

https://grdc.com.au/resources-and-publications/all-publications/factsheets/2017/11/preharvest-herbicide-

use-fact-sheet  
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TOPIC: Updated GRDC Fact Sheet on Pre Harvest Chemical Use – Market Implications  

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
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